
July 30, 2020 

The Honorable Alex Azar 
Secretary 
U.S. Department of Health & Human Services 
200 Independence Ave, SW 
Washington, DC 20201 
 
Dear Secretary Azar: 

We, the undersigned organizations, thank you for renewing the public health emergency (PHE) 

mailto:asegal@asmusa.org




National Association of State Emergency Medical Services Officials 
National Athletic Trainers' Association 
National Black Nurses Association 
National Independent Laboratory Association 
National Safety Council 
North American Society for Pediatric Gastroenterology, Hepatology and Nutrition 
Prevent Blindness 
Prevention Institute 
Quantitative Health 
Research!America 
Safe States Alliance 
Society for Healthcare Epidemiology of America 
Society for Maternal-Fetal Medicine 
Society for Women's Health Research 
Society of General Internal Medicine 
Society of Infectious Diseases Pharmacists 
STChealth LLC 
Tennessee Justice Center 
The Family Resource Network 
The Foundation for Sustainable Communities 
The Gerontological Society of America 
Trust for America’s Health 
UNC Gillings School of Global Public Health 
Washington State Department of Health 
Youth Villages 


